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February, 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 
  

Please find enclosed in this envelope your child's report card for the current 

evaluation period.  As you are aware, our teachers are currently in labour 

negotiations with the Ontario Government and are exercising a withdrawal of 

services, including the full completion of report cards.  While we trust that the 

information included in this report card is an accurate assessment of your child's 

progress at this time, we recognize that it may not include the level of information 

you are accustomed to seeing with your child's report.   
  

My signature indicates that this report card is valid and official for what can be 

expected at this time given the current labour action of our teachers. 
  

We sincerely hope and pray for a quick resolution to this provincial labour dispute 

and are grateful for your understanding.  Should you have any questions regarding 

your child's progress please contact the classroom teacher. 
  

Sincerely, 
  

 

Mr. Minutillo   Mr. Gencarelli 
Principal    Vice-principal 

 
 


